








The San Antonio Parks Foundation has enjoyed a successful partnership with the 
City of San Antonio to since 2005 to renovate, preserve and reopen the Japanese 

Tea Garden.  Since 2011, the foundation has managed the programming and 
Jingu House operations for the benefit of citizens and visitors.  











The Japanese Tea Garden Master Plan presented by the San Antonio Parks Foundation
was unanimously approved by San Antonio’s City Council on January 31, 2008

and has been the guiding document for all initiatives at the garden.  
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